
 

Opening - Invitation! 
After three years of planning by Māpua Waterfront 
Masterplan Working Group (a Community & TDC representative group), the  
Ngaio Reserve redevelopment is to be officially opened to the 
public.  

On Site - 10am Sunday 18th July 

Come help us celebrate 
 

Sausage Sizzle supplied by Mapua Boat Club 

Ngaio Reserve – Māpua Wharf 


